
Knighton Neighbourhood Forum 
Update for Knighton Ward Community meeting     21st November 2017.

Since the last Ward Community Meeting in August:

- In September we held 2 working group meetings, facilitated by Planning 
Consultant Paul Tebbitt, to draft a response to the City Council Local Plan 
Consultation.

- Knighton Forum’s response to the Local Plan Consultation was discussed and 
agreed at a public meeting in October and submitted to the City Council. Our 
response is available on the Forum website: 
http://www.knightonforum.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2017/10/Knighton-
Neighbourhood-Forum-Local-Plan-Consultation-Response.pdf

- In November the Forum’s baseline Study of Knighton was presented and discussed 
at a public meeting. The full report can be downloaded from the Forum website: 
https://t.co/nyyufTZNr4

- Knighton Forum has attended a launch and workshop to find out about the 
Crowdfund Leicester initiative and met with Council officers to ask questions 
about the land offer for Kenwood Road green space. We have also met with the 
Council Planning service and have arranged to meet every 2 months.

- Knighton Forum has met the director of College Court and was pleased to accept 
an offer to hold some meetings at this venue. 

-  The Transport Working Group has continued to meet and has trialled a local 
opinion survey. The results are being analysed.

- The Open Spaces Working Group is currently arranging a telephone survey of local 
sports and social organisations. 

- The next Knighton Forum public meeting and AGM will be held at the end of 
February, the date and venue will be announced when the speaker has been 
confirmed. 

- Knighton Forum now has an email address info@knightonforum.org.uk, a web site 
http://www.knightonforum.org.uk/, a Twitter account @KnightonForum and 
Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/KnightonForum/  



Everyone is welcome to our Knighton Park Christmas Walk – Thursday 28th 
December, meet at 1.30 at the Palmeston Way Car Park – walk off some of that 
seasonal excess – suitable for all ages, children and dogs welcomed.


